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Orange Class 

We have had a good start to the new year. 

In Maths we have been working on addition and subtraction and statistics. We practised to 

make a tally chart and we also learnt about pictograms. We all enjoyed doing this. 

Discovery is geography this half term. Our topic is volcanoes. We first learnt about the 

structure of the earth. After that we moved on to volcanoes. We watched videoclips and we 

looked at photos. We did an experiment by making a volcano ourselves. This was a lot of fun. 

On Friday afternoons we have music with ‘Rock Steady’. In these sessions we get the chance 

to try out different instruments: drums, keyboards and electric guitars. We also can use 

microphones to sing. At the moment we are learning about rhythm. 

In art we are learning about abstract art. We have looked at work from Piet Mondrian, Mark 

Rothko and Paul Klee so far. We mixed paint and we used these colours to make abstract art 

like these artists. 


